Mary Royal
Winterport
LD 380

Good Afternoon Members of the Judiciary Committee,

I am writing to oppose with all my heart and mind and soul LD 380. No one and
certainly not legislators have any right to interfere in the provision of health care
services for Maine's citizens. Shame on the sponsors of this bill, one of whom is mine.
They need to receive mental health care for their own dysphoria manifesting as an
antisocial personality disorder. Their discomfort with the ways others express
themselves reaches the level of cruel and unusual punishment in this bill. It cannot be
allowed to passed into law. I sincerely hope you will vote Ought Not To Pass and put
it in the Dead file where it belongs. Thank you, Mary Anne Royal, Winterport



